Licensing - Public Entertainment Licence - Dyce Parish Church

From:

Licensing

To:

Date:

28/11/2012 10:26

Subject: Public Entertainment Licence - Dyce Parish Church

Dear Sirs

I refer to my email of 10 October 2012 and note that we have not received a response.

Please confirm that the Residual Current Device sockets within the hall are now in working order and that contrasting coloured tape has been fitted to the nosings on the steps to the raised area.

Please note that if we do not receive a response. The application will be considered by the Licensing Committee on 29 January 2012.

Regards

Arlene Dunbar

Licensing Legal and Democratic Services Corporate Governance Aberdeen City Council Business Hub 6 L1S Marischal College Aberdeen AB10 1AQ

Email:licensing@aberdeencity.gov.uk

Direct Dial: 01224 522377 Direct Fax: 01224 522937

Tel. 01224 522000 www.aberdeencity.gov.uk

Any internal legal advice provided herein is for the Client Service only. Written permission must be sought from the author prior to any disclosure to an external organisation or third party